GERMANO UPDATE

November and December 2019

LOOKING BACK

We have finished our furlough travels for 2019. The months of
November and December brought us to the states of North Carolina,
Virginia, West Virginia, and Ohio. We were privileged to take part in a
mission’s conference, and we also gave updates for a number of
mission month services along with our regularly scheduled meetings.
We were in seven of our supporting churches and four new ones. God
blessed in the meetings, and some of these new churches informed us
that they would like to support us soon. Our current support level is

PRAISES

Wonderful
Thanksgiving
New support
received and more
promised

Great meetings
Elena’s birthday
Blessed travels for
2019

PRAYER NEEDS

Furlough

Safety in traveling
Remaining support
needed

New work in
Barahona

92%! We are grateful for our new supporters as well as a few of our

SUPPORT LEVEL

churches which recently raised our monthly support. Another

02%

highlight from the month of November was the opportunity to attend
Stephanie’s brother’s ordination, and Tim was able to serve on the
ordination council.

LOOKING FORWARD

THANKSGIVING
DEVOTIONAL

Please take a moment to read
a short devotional that Tim
wrote for Thanksgiving from
Colossians 2 on our website!

We are enjoying time with family and friends during the Christmas
season, and we are making plans for our final three months of
traveling in 2020. We will be in at least another seven of our

supporting churches and in seven new ones as well. We prayed that we
could visit as many of our supporters as we could, and we will be in almost all of them before we head
back to the field in April. We hope that you all have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! We are
looking forward to what the Lord has in store for our family and for you in 2020!
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